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Giuliana Marrelli

4:30 pm ♦ Trevor Pinheiro

8:30 am ♦ Vaneza Marcelino & 
Federico Marcelino

11:00 am ♦ For the People

5:00 pm ♦ Unannounced

5:00 pm ♦ Jimmy KK Lau

5:00 pm ♦ Unannounced

5:00 pm ♦

Today, Catholics throughout the 
Archdiocese of  Toronto are encouraged 
to participate in 

.  
The special focus for this day is to raise 
awareness in our parish communities of  
the importance of  mental health, how we 
need to look after it, and how important it 
is to get help if  we are struggling.  Having 
open conversations about mental health 

issues, listening, and sharing information, opens doors to seeking help, and healing.  
Br. Peter Poel, a Capuchin-Franciscan, is a priest-chaplain at Poverello Charities, a Christian 
community for people with mental illness. He will be at our Masses today to 
share about the importance of  mental health.  To learn more about Poverello 
Charities visit .  Additional mental health resources can be 
found at  or by scanning the QR code.  

The parish's Social 
Committee will host 
a Coffee Social on the 
weekend of  June 3rd 

& 4th, following each Mass, in our parish 
hall. All are welcome and encouraged to 
stop by for coffee, tea or a sweet treat, and 
stay for friendly conversations with fellow 
parishioners! Anyone wishing to volunteer 
by helping to host or baking goodies to 
share, are asked to contact the parish offi ce. 

The Southdown Institute invites you to a 
day of  insightful, educational, and practical 
talks to promote mental health, wellness, 
and spirituality, designed specifi cally for 
the Catholic community of  faith. Free 
to attend but registration is 
required. To learn more or 
register visit 
or scan the QR.

April 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 03,195 $ 0na � $ 3,195
Mth Total $ 21,284 $ 16,787 � $ 4,498

Curious about the building's architecture 
and beautiful artwork, the connection to the 
Irish and the tragic epidemics, or the historic 
importance of  the Parish within Toronto 
and why it is now a Basilica?  Self-guided 
tour booklets are available or speak to one 
of  the ushers after the 11 am Sunday Mass 
about a guided journey through the church. 

Thus far our parish has raised $22,000 
toward our goal of  $46,000.

 – Cardinal Thomas Collins
The third ShareLife Sunday of  the year is 
June 4. We ask you to share your blessings 
and give generously through the parish or 
at sharelife.org. 
Thank you for living the Gospel!

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  
Want to collect miles or points on your 
credit card?  A single or monthly donation 
through your credit card is a great option.  
Tax receipts are issued immediately for a 
single donation and at the end of  the year for 
a recurring gift.  Select the Donate button at 

 or scan the 
QR code.  Please ensure that 
“St. Paul’s Basilica, Toronto” is 
selected from the Parish drop 
down menu when signing up.

St. Paul’s Basilica will be participating 
in this year’s Doors Open event.  The 
parish will be open to the public on 
Saturday, May 27th from 10 am to 4:30 
pm and Sunday, May 28th from 12 pm to 
5 pm.  We are looking for volunteers to 
fi ll the roles of  tour guides and greeters. 
Training will be provided.  Please contact 
the parish offi ce if  you are interested in 
volunteering for this event.  
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This weekend, at our 11am Mass, we are welcoming some of  our 
children who will receive Holy Communion for the fi rst time.  
They bring with them their hopes, joys and questions about life.  
Jesus lives among us.  Fed with Jesus, we are sent out not only to 
proclaim Christ, but try to let Christ shine!  What could bring us 
more joy than seeing this vital gift grow through the Holy Spirit?  
It has only been in the last 100 years or so that young children 
have been receiving Holy Communion.  This step used to take 
place at an older age.  The Holy Father of  the time, Pope St. Pius 
X, desired that the gift of  the sacrament be available as early as 
a child’s faith and reason made possible.  
Young people can show us so much about what it is to have 
faith, to trust, and give and not count the cost.  The lives of  
young people can benefi t so much from the nourishment of  
Holy Communion.  As adults we can forget to be energized by 
Jesus’ presence in the Eucharist.  Maybe we are looking to be 
comforted instead of  being roused.  Regaining a keen sense of  
joy and fulfi llment helps us fi nd peace ourselves.  
Let us not think only of  the innocence of  children.  While 
learning still so much about life, they often carry unseen burdens.  
Communion is as necessary for them as it is for anyone.  And 
they should know that we pray also for them and for their needs.  

When we refl ect on Holy Communion, we think of  Mary whose 
month it is.  If  I want to know what Communion is, then I 
look to Mary whose closeness to Jesus is so real and direct.  She 
embodies communion with God, which means she is also so 
close to us.   
As we receive Communion this week and every week may we 
contemplate the closeness of  Jesus to all of  us, welcoming Him, 
thanking Him and asking Him to help us to welcome more 
people in knowing Him.  
Many thanks to Rosalia James for her hard work and prayerful 
dedication to preparing our children for their sacraments.  My 
heartfelt congratulations to Roan Angelo, Raymond Anger, 
Lulia Bahta, Kesanet Berhane, Deandre Cabrante, Kai-Lee 
Cromwell, Keagan Cromwell, Maria Duailibe, Carmen Grewal, 
Lucas Hoyte, Callum Miller, Adelina Muy, Nathaniel Pereira da 
Silva, Maximus Recaido, and  Andres Reyes who are receiving 
the sacrament of  First Holy Communion this Sunday.  
In Christ,
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Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante




